
2015 BLIA Fireworks 
 

Wondering why the fireworks are on July 2?  
 

 

 

 

 

Our fireworks are always held on a day other than the 4th 

of July because the Fourth is one of the busiest days of the 

year for fireworks companies.  

 

We are fortunate because the company that puts on our 

show is owned by a family who lives on Bay Lake, the 

Orwoll's, and they give us a generous discount to have our 

show on a day other than the Fourth. As a result we can 

afford one of the most spectacular shows around.  

 

This year Friday, July 3rd, will most likely be the "day 

off", so hopefully most of the BayLakers who aren't 

already at the lake can head north in time for the show. 
 


